
 

 

 

 

Hope you all have a lovely weekend,               
Mrs Rogers, Mrs Cheadle, Mrs Thompson, Mrs Brooker and Miss Lewington  

 

  7th December 2018                              Term: Autumn 2   Week: five 

Reception Class Newsletter 
 

Mystery Reader 

We were lucky enough to have two mystery readers this 

week!  On Monday,  Matthew’s mum came to share a book 

all about Space.  The children learnt some interesting 

facts.   
 

On Wednesday, Zak’s mum came to share a couple of 

stories including, “Don’t Put Your Pants on Your Head, 

Fred!”.  Many thanks to you both! 

 
If you would like to be a Mystery Reader you can sign up 

with Mrs Thompson for a slot in the New Year! 

Wesley Place Christmas Tree 

The Excalibur tree can now be seen in the 

school entrance area if you didn’t get 

chance to see it at the Alsager switch on. 

Dates for your diary 

Tuesday 11th December- Rudolph 

Run for St. Luke’s Hospice.  See seperate 

letter for more details. 
 

Wednesday 12th December- Infant 

performance of “Hey Ewe!” for 

Grandparents at 9.45am.  The 

performance is then repeated at 1.45pm 

for Parents/Carers.  We hope you can join 

us! 
 

Friday 14th December- 

Christmas Jumper Day.  The children are 

invited to come to school wearing a 

festive jumper to support “Save the 

Children” (suggested donation of £1).  

School uniform should be worn with a 

Christmas jumper if you choose to take 

part. 

 

 Friday 14th December- FOE 

Christmas Celebration.  Show your 

support and come along at 3.30pm for a 

sing song, craft stalls and more! 
 

Wednesday 19th December- 

Reception Party Day!   The children can 

come to school in their own clothes for 

the day.  Please remember that playtimes 

will be as normal, so warm clothing and 

sturdy footwear will be needed.  

 
 

 

Another busy week has raced by in Reception.  We 

have spent time rehearsing “Hey Ewe!” ready for 

our performance next week.  The children also 

took part in a Christmas card workshop with 

support from our midday assistants.  Many thanks 

for your time.  The cards look beautiful! 

 

On Tuesday, Dale and Josh came to talk to the 

children about their job as police officers.  They 

showed the children some special equipment that 

they use and we found out how they help people.  

The children asked some interesting questions 

about their job.  We tried on their helmets and 

jackets. We also sat in their police car.  The siren 

was very loud!   

 

In Read Write Inc, the children have been 

practising reading and writing our tricky words (I, 

the, to, go, no, she, he, me and we).  We have now 

completed set 1 sounds, so have been consolidating 

a few before we move on to set 2 sounds.   

 

 
Well done to Edward and Finnley who are our stars of 

the week.  Fantastic effort! 

       
Well done to Albie and Owain who are VIP’s this week.  

Keep up the super manners! 


